January 2, 1951

Mr. R. I, Spurrier

Jecretary - Director

New Mexico Cil Conservaticn Commission
Santa Fe, New Meaxico

Dear Mr. Suurrcicr:

We apprecilate very much your letter of
December 21, 1950, calling our attention

to the fact that the one-wel® bond in the sum

of €10, 000.90 which we filed te cover a single
drilling operatior in Section 32, Township 11
South, Ranj2 33 East, Lea County, New Mexico,
excecds the requirements for such 2 bond.

'We are taking steps to have :his bond reduced
*0 $5,000.00, in accordancs with your recom-
mendation and in line with your specifications.

Yours very truly,

OIL STATES DRILLING COMPANTY
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\/cc-Mr. Roy Yarbrough

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission S
Hobbs, New Mexico U -

g T

Y)_ s/ R



